
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:  Chad Pelishek, Village Manager     Meeting Date:  2/25/25 

 

Title: Final Acceptance of the Streets within Stargazer Estates. 
 

Issue:  Does the Village Board wish to accept the street in Stargazer Estates (Ethan and 

Constellation  

 

Background and Additional Information: 

The Developer has completed all of the necessary requirements per the Village Final Acceptance 

Checklist for the Village to consider acceptance of the streets. Village and Harrison Utility staff 

have inspected and concurred with acceptance.  

 

Upon approval by the Board, staff will return the financial guarantee.   

 

Budget Impacts: None 

 

Recommended Action: Motion for final acceptance of the streets and utilities in Stargazer 

Estates.  

 

Attachments: 

 

a. Final Acceptance Checklist  


